Earth Fellowship Program

The Institute of the Environment, in support of the Global Change Ph.D. minor Graduate Interdisciplinary Program (GC-GIDP), offers an Earth Fellowship program to increase enrollment of graduate students and support the Institute of the Environment’s affiliated graduate programs in recruiting top quality Ph.D. students to the University of Arizona . Graduate  programs may submit an application for one student to be considered for an Earth Fellowship. Applications will only be accepted for one student per graduate program per academic year. If selected, the student will receive an Earth Fellowship of up to $5,000 during academic year 2011-2012
Qualifications 
To be eligible for an Earth Fellowship, the student must be a new, incoming  applicant to the University of Arizona who has been accepted into a Ph.D. graduate degree program.  The student must have already completed all the necessary application paperwork with the Graduate College.   Students who receive the Earth Fellowship are to be mentored by a Global Change GIDP faculty member and must select Global Change as a Ph.D. minor.
Application Procedure 
Applications for the Earth Fellowship competition are filed by a department or graduate program, not by individual students.  The graduate program should  select a possible candidate for the Fellowship from among its incoming students and submit an application packet electronically on or before March 15, 2011.   The application packet must contain the following documents:
1. The  prospective student's statement of interest and research goals
2. A supporting letter from a University of Arizona faculty mentor
3. A supporting letter from the department chair or graduate program chair indicating that the student surpasses his or her peers in the unit, and 
4. A copy of the student's graduate program application packet.
 

Selection 
A panel appointed by the Chair of the Global Change GIDP Executive Committee will evaluate applications. Up to six students will be awarded an Earth Fellowship of up to $5000 in the 2010-2011 academic year.  Graduate programs will be notified of the results of the Earth Fellowship competition on March 31, 2011.  Programs may submit an application packet for a worthy student after March 15th, but there is no guarantee that fellowship funds will be available after this date.
Please send application materials electronically to Lesa Langan DuBerry,  GC-GIDP Program Coordinator at:  Lesa@email.arizona.edu.
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